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IN REPLY REFER TO: 
 
 

Statement of  
Craig K. Hirai 

Hawaii Housing Finance and Development Corporation 
Before the 

 
HOUSE COMMITTEE ON HOUSING 

February 14, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. 
State Capitol, Room 423 

 
In consideration of 

H.B. 1550 
RELATING TO HOMEOWNERSHIP. 

 
 
The HHFDC opposes H.B. 1550 because the measure is not necessary.  The Federal 
Section 8 Homeownership Voucher Program is already operating in the State of Hawaii 
and is administered by the Hawaii Public Housing Authority and the City and County of 
Honolulu Department of Community Services. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 

 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 12:28 PM 
To: HSGtestimony 
Cc: dylanarm@hawaii.edu 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for HB1550 on Feb 14, 2017 09:00AM* 
 

HB1550 
Submitted on: 2/10/2017 
Testimony for HSG on Feb 14, 2017 09:00AM in Conference Room 423 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Dylan P. Armstrong Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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